1
- 2 -


[image: image1.emf] 


 


PERMANENT COUNCIL


 




    PERMANENT COUNCIL  

OEA/Ser.G

CP/doc. 3955/04 add. 1
25 October 2004

Original:  English

QUARTERLY REPORT ON THE USE OF FUNDS
ALLOCATED UNDER RESOLUTION CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) 
BETWEEN JANUARY 1 AND SEPTEMBER 30, 2004

Office of Budgetary and Financial Services
 

This document is being distributed to the Permanent Missions
and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.

USE OF EXCESS RESOURCES OF THE RESERVE SUBFUND FOR CAPITAL INVESTMENTS
AND TO MEET OAS MANDATES

QUARTERLY REPORT ON THE USE OF FUNDS ALLOCATED TO FINANCE THE MANAGEMENT STUDY UNDER RESOLUTION CP/RES. 831 (1342/02)

BETWEEN JANUARY 1 AND SEPTEMBER 30, 2004

Permanent Council resolution CP/RES. 831 (1342/02) paragraph 1.f resolves to appropriate up to one million dollars (US$1,000,000) which shall be allocated to finance the Management Study of the General Secretariat proposed in resolution AG/RES 1909 (XXXII-O/02).

To this end, the Office of Budgetary and Financial Services, is pleased to inform that since our last report as of March 31, 2004, no additional activity has been financed with this authorization, except for the expense in the amount of $110 for the reproduction of 30 copies of document entitled “Additional information for meeting with the OAS Management Study Steering Committee” . Consequently, the data listed below is exactly the same as that shown in our report as of March 31, 2004. At this point and time, we believe that this could be considered the final report on the Management Study of the General Secretariat. Should the Permanent Council authorizes any additional usage of the balance of $251.077, the General Secretariat will report it separately.”

Beginning Balance as of January 1, 2003:
$ 1,000,000

Interest Earned:






$      12,098








 $1,012,098

Amounts Spent and Already Reported

in Prior Periods: January to December 2003




$ ( 760,911)

Appropriation Balance as of March 31, 2004, 
               $   251,187






Expenditures for January 1 through September, 2004:

February, Reproduction of 30 copies – 78 pages on

Document “Additional Information for meeting with the

OAS Management Study Steering Committee” February 24, 2004 -

OAS Management Study of the Operations of the General Secretariat.

$       (110)

Ending Balance as of September 30, 2004 (plus interest):



$ 251,077 

ANNEX

General Expenditures

1. Printing and reproduction  $110


Results achieved: 

Reproduction (30 copies) of a document entitled “Additional Information for Meeting with the OAS Management Study Steering Committee” distributed at the CAAP Working Group meeting on February 25, 2004.
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